

# THE LITTLE LOT NURSERY

# November 2024 Newsletter Autumn Term 2



# **Dates for your Diary**

#### **School Admissions 2025**

If you child was born between 1 September 2020 and 31 August 2021 you will need to apply for a primary school place for September 2025. You can apply online at www.warrington.gov.uk/schools from Monday, 2 September 2024 up until midnight on Wednesday, 15 January 2025. Further information has been sent to parents via Tapestry. If you have not received it, please let us know.

## **Photographs**

Concept Photography will be visiting us on Wednesday, 20 November to take photos of the children and any younger siblings.



Unfortunately, if you have older siblings at the school, you will not be able to take them out of class although you are welcome to bring

The photographer will start at 0900 and be with us until 1130. Photos will arrive back before we break up for Christmas and always make lovely presents for friends and family.

#### **Christmas Party**

We will be holding this on Wednesday, 18
December at 1.30pm. All the children are invited, whether they attend that session or not. Just let us know if they are coming. There is no charge for this as it is one of the events funded by your weekly, voluntary contributions.

# **Fundraising**

The Little Lot is a registered charity and we fundraise regularly to provide new resources for the children. This term we are planning a Christmas Raffle and a cake sale. Further details will be sent to everyone on **Tapestry** – please keep an eye out for them.

# **Topics this half term Little Wandle**

This half term we are looking at the following books in the Little Wandle scheme:





All Through the Night - The people who work when we're asleep by Polly Faber & Harriet Hobday

People Who Help Us by John Wood

We are also introducing the letters: S - A - T - I - P - N

## **Master the Curriculum**

We will be looking at the numbers '1' and '2' and patterns 'A' and 'B'.

### **Tapestry**

We use **Tapestry** to send notices/newsletters etc so please check to keep up to date with what's going on in the Nursery.



Don't forget to send us a family photo on **Tapestry** and tell about any WOW moments your child has had at home. We love to hear about what the children get up to and we value your comments

#### **Care Sessions**

If you would like your child to attend the morning care session and have not booked, please knock on the door for access. This session will cost £4, as it is not part of the 'core day'.

If you wish to use the afternoon care session, let us know when you drop your child off.

If you have not booked a Care Session please remember that your Childcare Agreement states that: "a late collection fee of £20 for the first 15 minutes and £10 every five minutes thereafter."

# **Holidays**

We close for the Christmas holiday on Friday, 20 December and reopen on Tuesday, 7 January 2025.

Our term dates for the academic year 2024 - 2025 are available on our webpage along with policies and more information about the nursery - https://littlelotnursery.co.uk/

